M E M O R A N D U M
TO:

RANDY POE, SUPERINTENDENT



ED MASSEY, CHAIRPERSON



BOARD MEMBERS

FROM:           KATHLEEN G. REUTMAN

DATE:
NOVEMBER 1, 2017

RE:
LETTR OF AGREEMENT BETWEEN BOONE COUNTY SCHOOLS AND THE NATIONAL COUNCIL FOR BEHAVIORAL HEALTH
                        Project AWARE, a federally funded program through the Department of Health and Human Services, Substance Abuse and Mental Health Services Administration, Center for Mental Health Services, has been awarded to the Boone County Board of Education on September 30, 2015.  


The grant project is effective for a three year period, Sept. 30, 2015 through September 29, 2018.  The grant is supported by a funding allocation of $125,000 each year for three years totaling $375,000.

                        The purpose of this program is to support the training of teachers, administrators, coaches, and a broad assortment of community members including parents, pre-service social workers and pre-service teachers in Youth Mental Health First Aid (YMHFA). The implementation of the NITT-AWARE-C program is expected to increase the mental health literacy among youth-serving adults, policy-makers and administrators of programs serving youth. 
                        As a step toward sustainability, we are hosting our final Youth Mental Health First Aid Instructor   training for individuals in various communities across the region. The National Council delivers the training to participants who commit to training two classes of Youth Mental Health First Aiders each year for the next three years. 
I have attached a copy of the original signed Letter of Agreement for your review and approval. 

